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An Introduction
to Mechanical
Engineering
Springer

Science &
Business Media
Cases in Public
Relations
Strategy draws
on original, real-
world case
studies to
provide students
with a strategic

approach to
meeting the
needs of a client
before, during,
and beyond a
campaign. Using
the RACE
(Research,
Action Planning,
Communication,
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and Evaluation)
model, students
explore
successful
contemporary
campaigns and
evaluate best
practices in all
major areas of
public relations
activity. This
practical, client-
oriented text
shows students
how to
systematically
evaluate and
adapt to the
needs of a
particular
client—whether
big or small,
global or local,
for-profit or
nonprofit—in
order to launch
the most
effective

campaign. Each
case includes a
brief introduction
focused on
fundamentals
and core
competencies,
and all cases
have been
carefully selected
to present a wide
range of client
types. In addition
to the lessons
from
professionals in
the case studies,
a section on PR
consulting and
an appendix on
advancing your
PR career give
students the
knowledge and
skills they need
for success in
the field. Give
your students the

SAGE edge!
SAGE edge
offers a robust
online
environment
featuring an
impressive array
of free tools and
resources for
review, study,
and further
exploration,
keeping both
instructors and
students on the
cutting edge of
teaching and
learning. Learn
more at edge.sa
gepub.com/stjoh
n.
Emergency Triage
Routledge
The Diesel Engine
Reference Book,
Second Edition, is
a comprehensive
work covering the
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design and
application of diesel
engines of all sizes.
The first edition
was published in
1984 and since that
time the diesel
engine has made
significant advances
in application areas
from passenger cars
and light trucks
through to large
marine vessels. The
Diesel Engine
Reference Book
systematically
covers all aspects of
diesel engineering,
from
thermodynamics
theory and
modelling to
condition
monitoring of
engines in service. It
ranges through
subjects of long-

term use and
application to
engine designers,
developers and
users of the most
ubiquitous
mechanical power
source in the world.
The latest edition
leaves few of the
original chapters
untouched. The
technical changes
of the past 20 years
have been
enormous and this
is reflected in the
book. The
essentials however,
remain the same
and the clarity of
the original
remains.
Contributors to this
well-respected
work include some
of the most
prominent and

experienced
engineers from the
UK, Europe and
the USA. Most
types of diesel
engines from most
applications are
represented, from
the smallest air-
cooled engines,
through passenger
car and trucks, to
marine engines.
The approach to
the subject is
essentially practical,
and even in the
most complex
technological
language remains
straightforward,
with mathematics
used only where
necessary and then
in a clear fashion.
The approach to
the topics varies to
suit the needs of
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different readers.
Some areas are
covered in both an
overview and also
in some detail.
Many drawings,
graphs and
photographs
illustrate the 30
chapters and a large
easy to use index
provides
convenient access
to any information
the readers requires.
Elementary
Linear Algebra
Wageningen
Academic
Publishers
The book
presents the
latest power
conversion and
control
technology in
modern wind
energy systems.
It has nine
chapters,

covering
technology
overview and
market survey,
electric
generators and
modeling, power
converters and
modulation
techniques, wind
turbine
characteristics
and
configurations,
and control
schemes for
fixed- and
variable-speed
wind energy
systems. The
book also
provides in-depth
steady-state and
dynamic analysis
of squirrel cage
induction
generator, doubly
fed induction
generator, and
synchronous
generator based
wind energy
systems. To

illustrate the key
concepts and help
the reader tackle
real-world issues,
the book contains
more than 30 case
studies and 100
solved problems
in addition to
simulations and
experiments. The
book serves as a
comprehensive
reference for
academic
researchers and
practicing
engineers. It can
also be used as a
textbook for
graduate students
and final year
undergraduate
students.
Artificial
Immune Systems
Springer
Science &
Business Media
What guidance
does academic
research
really provide
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to economic
policy
development?
The critical
and analytical
surveys in this
volume
investigate
links between
policies and
outcomes by
surveying work
from broad
macroeconomic
policies to
interventions
in
microfinance.
Asserting that
there are no
universal
correspondences
between
policies and
outcomes,
contributors
demonstrate
instead that
only an intense
familiarity
with the
development
context and the

universe of
applicable
economic models
can generate
successful
policies.
Getting cause-
and-effect
right is
essential for
policy design
and
implementation.
With the goal
of drawing
researchers and
policy makers
closer, this
volume
highlights our
increasing
understanding
of ways to
combine
economic
theorizing with
careful,
thoughtful
empirical work.
* Presents an
accurate, self-
contained
survey of the

current state
of the field *
Summarizes the
most recent
discussions,
and elucidates
new
developments *
Although
original
material is
also included,
the main aim is
the provision
of
comprehensive
and accessible
surveys

The Basic
Problems of
Phenomenology
Clarendon Press
An Introduction
to Mechanical
Engineering: Part
2 is an essential
text for all second-
year
undergraduate
students as well as
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those studying
foundation degrees
and HNDs. The
text provides
thorough coverage
of the following
core engineering
topics: Fluid
dynamics
Thermodynamics
Solid mechanics
Control theory and
techniques
Mechanical power,
loads and
transmissions
Structural
vibration As well
as mechanical
engineers, the text
will be highly
relevant to
automotive, aeron
autical/aerospace
and general
engineering
students. The
material in this

book has full
student and
lecturer support on
an accompanying
website at http: //
cw.tandf.co.uk/me
chanicalengineerin
g/, which includes:
worked solutions
for exam-style
questions multiple-
choice self-
assessment revision
material The text
is written by an
experienced team
of lecturers at the
internationally
renowned
University of
Nottingham.
The English Rite
Springer Science &
Business Media
The HVDC
Light[trademark]
method of
transmitting electric
power. Introduces

students to an
important new way of
carrying power to
remote locations.
Revised, reformatted
Instructor's Manual.
Provides instructors
with a tool that is
much easier to read.
Clear, practical
approach.
Quick Reference
Guide Harvard
Business Review
Press
Continues and
extends
explorations
begun in Being
and Time.
7th International
Conference,
ICARIS 2008,
Phuket, Thailand,
August 10-13, 2008,
Proceedings John
Wiley & Sons
This book focuses
on exploratory data
analysis, learning of
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latent structures in
datasets, and
unscrambling of
knowledge.
Coverage details a
broad range of
methods from
multivariate
statistics, clustering
and classification,
visualization and
scaling as well as
from data and time
series analysis. It
provides new
approaches for
information retrieval
and data mining
and reports a host of
challenging
applications in
various fields.
Project
Management
Professional
(PMP)
Certification
Exam Prep John
Wiley & Sons

This is a fully
revised and
updated fourth
edition of a classic
guidebook. It
covers the current
requirements of
the ASME Section
VIII-1 as well as
the requirements
of the newly
published VIII-2
.Whether you are
a beginning design
engineer or an
experienced
engineering
manager
developing a
mechanical
integrity program,
this updated
volume gives you a
thorough
examination and
review of the
requirements
applicable to the

design, material
requirements,
fabrication details,
inspection
requirements
effecting joint
efficiencies, and
testing of pressure
vessels and their
components.
Guidebook for
Design of ASME
Section VIII
Pressure Vessels
provides you with
a review of the
background issues,
reference
materials,
technology, and
techniques
necessary for the
safe, reliable, cost-
efficient function
of pressure vessels
in the
petrochemical,
paper, power, and
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other industries.
Solved examples
throughout the
volume illustrate
the application of
various equations
given in both
Sections VIII-1
and VIII-2.
Middle School
Math with Pizzazz!:
E. Ratio and
proportion;
Percent; Statistics
and graphs;
Probability;
Integers;
Coordinate
graphing;
Equations Elsevier
The book has
evolved from the
author's continuing
teaching of the
subject and from
two editions of a
text of the same
title. The first
edition was

published in 1978 by
the School of
Surveying, Universi
ty of New South
Wales, Sydney,
Australia. Like its
predecessors, this
totally revised third
edition is designed
to make the subject
matter more readily
available to students
proceeding to
degrees in Survey
ing and related
fields. At the same
time, it is a
comprehensive refer
ence book for all
surveyors as well as
for other
professionals and
scientists who use
electronic distance
measurement as a
measuring tool.
Great emphasis is
placed on the
understanding of
measure ment

principles and on
proper reduction
and calibration pro
cedures. It
comprises an
extensive collection
of essential
formulae, useful
tables and numerous
literature references.
After a review of the
history of EDM
instruments in
Chapter 1, some
fundamental laws of
physics and units
relevant to EDM are
revised in Chapter
2. Chapter 3
discusses the
principles and
applica tions of the
pulse method, the
phase difference
method, the
Doppler technique
and includes an
expanded section on
interferometers. The
basic working
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principles of electro-
optical and
microwave distance
meters are presented
in Chapter 4, with
special emphasis on
modu
lation/demodulatio
n techniques and
phase measurement
systems. Important
properties of
infrared emitting
and lasing diodes
are discussed.
Handbook of High-
Speed Machining
Technology John
Wiley & Sons
This book constitutes
the refereed
proceedings of the
7th International
Conference on
Artificial Immune
Systems, ICARIS
2008, held in Phuket,
Thailand, in August
2008. The 40 revised
full papers presented
were carefully

reviewed and selected
from 67 submissions.
The papers are
organized in topical
sections on
computational
immunology, applied
AIS, and theoretical
AIS. Position papers
and conceptual papers
are also included.
Proceedings of the
Fourth Conference
on Rare Earth
Research : April
22-25, 1964
Springer Nature
Delivering
comprehensive
coverage of current
domestic and global
trends, TRANSPO
RTATION: A
SUPPLY CHAIN
PERSPECTIVE,
8E equips readers
with a solid
understanding of
what is arguably the
most critical�and c
omplex�compone

nt of global supply
chains. Taking a
managerial
approach, the text
explains the
fundamental role
and importance of
transportation in
companies and in
society, as well as
the complex
environment in
which
transportation
service is provided
today. It provides a
framework and
foundation for the
role of
transportation from
a micro and macro
perspective in supply
chains. It also offers
an overview of the
operating and
service
characteristics, cost
structure, and
current challenges
faced by current
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providers of
transportation. In
addition, the authors
spotlight a variety of
critical
transportation
management issues,
providing insightful
discussions of the
strategic activities
and challenges
involved in the
movement of goods
through the supply
chain. Completely
up to date, the
Eighth Edition
features new
readings, cases, and
examples. It
emphasizes global
topics throughout,
includes new
coverage of hard
and soft technology,
and offers expanded
discussions of fuel,
energy, managerial,
economic, and
environmental

issues. Important
Notice: Media
content referenced
within the product
description or the
product text may
not be available in
the ebook version.
An Introduction
SAGE
Publications
The United States
now spends
approximately
$115 billion
annually to
perform its metal
removal tasks
using conventional
machining
technology. Of
this total amount,
about $14 billion
is invested in the
aerospace and
associated
industries. It
becomes clear that

metal removal
technology is a
very important
candidate for
rigorous
investigation
looking toward
improvement of
productivity within
the manufacturing
system. To aid in
this endeavor,
work has begun to
establish a new
scientific and
technical base that
will provide
principles upon
which
manufacturing
decisions may be
based. One of the
metal removal
areas that has the
potential for great
economic
advantages is high-
speed machining
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and related
technology. This
text is concerned
with discussions of
ways in which high-
speed machining
systems can solve
immediate
problems of
profiling,
pocketing, slotting,
sculpturing, facing,
turning, drilling,
and thin-walled
sectioning. Benefits
to many existing
programs are
provided by aiding
in solving a current
management
production
problem, that of
efficiently
removing large
volumes of metal
by chip removal.
The injection of
new high-rate

metal removal
techniques into
conventional
production
procedures, which
have remained
basically
unchanged for a
century, presents a
formidable systems
problem, both
technically and
man agerially.The
proper solution
requires a
sophisticated,
difficult process
whereby managem
ent-worker
relationships are
reassessed, age-old
machine deSigns
reevaluated, and a
new vista of
product/process
planning and
design admitted.
Proceedings of the

30th Annual
Conference of the
Gesellschaft für
Klassifikation e.V.,
Freie Universit�t
Berlin, March
8-10, 2006 Butter
worth-Heinemann
Limited
How should we
evaluate the ethics
of procreation,
especially the
environmental
consequences of
reproductive
decisions on future
generations, in a r
esource-
constrained
world? While
demographers,
moral
philosophers, and
environmental
scientists have
separately
discussed the
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implications of
population size for
sustainability, no
one has attempted
to synthesize the
concerns and
values of these
approaches. The
culmination of a
half century of
engagement with
population ethics,
Partha
Dasgupta’s
masterful Time
and the
Generations blends
economics,
philosophy, and
ecology to offer an
original lens on the
difficult topic of
optimum global
population. After
offering careful
attention to global
inequality and the
imbalance of

power between
men and women,
Dasgupta provides
tentative answers
to two
fundamental
questions: What
level of economic
activity can our
planet support
over the long run,
and what does the
answer say about
optimum
population
numbers? He
develops a
population ethics
that can be used to
evaluate our
choices and guide
our sense of a
sustainable global
population and
living standards.
Structured around
a central essay
from Dasgupta,

the book also
features a foreword
from Robert
Solow;
correspondence
with Kenneth
Arrow; incisive
commentaries
from Joseph
Stiglitz, Eric
Maskin, and Scott
Barrett; an
extended response
by the author to
them; and a joint
paper with Aisha
Dasgupta on
inequalities in
reproductive
decisions and the
idea of
reproductive
rights. Taken
together, Time
and the
Generations
represents a
fascinating
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dialogue between
world-renowned
economists on a
central issue of our
time.
Planning and
Control Springer
Science & Business
Media
Sustainability is one
of the key concepts
underlying our
thinking about
corporate
responsibilities,
particularly with
respect to the
environment and
inter-generational
justice, but also in
relation to
corporate
governance and the
long-term economic
viability. The
advantages of the
discourse of
Sustainability are
that it brings
together

contemporary
economic and moral
imperatives in the
context of scientific
knowledge. Its
disadvantages relate
to its open-ended
content, its
systematic
ambiguity, and the
internal tensions
between economic
growth, human
survival and global
justice. The essays in
this volume reflect
these strengths and
weaknesses from a
variety of viewpoints
- economic,
scientific, social and
philosophical. They
illustrate and
illuminate the varied
and contested
content and utility of
this currently
popular concept and
point to its multiple
implications for the

development of
corporate
responsibilities.
Cases in Public
Relations Strategy
Springer Science
& Business Media
Electrical
Machines, Drives,
and Power
SystemsPearson
Educación
IUTAM
Symposium on
Multi-Functional
Material
Structures and
Systems Taylor &
Francis
Horngren's "Cost
Accounting"
defined the cost
accounting market
and continues to
innovate today by
consistently
integrating the
most current
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practice and
theory. This
acclaimed, number
one market-
leading book
embraces the basic
theme of "
different costs for
different
purposes." It
reaches beyond
cost accounting
procedures to
consider concepts,
analyses, and
management. This
latest edition of
"Cost Accounting
"incorporates the
latest research and
most up-to-date
thinking into all
relevant chapters.
Professional issues
related to
Management
Accounting and
Management

Accountants are
emphasized.
Chapter topics
cover the
accountant' s role
in the organization
to performance
measurement,
compensation, and
multinational
considerations. For
future accountants
who want to
enhance their
understanding of-
and ability to-solve
cost accounting
problems.
Introduction to
Power Electronics
CRC Press
The Manchester
Triage System
(MTS) is the most
widely used triage
system in the UK,
Europe and
Australia, with tens
of millions of

patients being
processed through
hospital emergency
departments.
Emergency Triage is
the core text for the
MTS which utilises
a risk averse system
of prioritisation for
patients in all
unscheduled care
settings, and as such
it is an essential text
for all emergency
department staff
using the MTS, in
particular triage
nurses themselves.
The second edition
has been revised
throughout and
takes in the changes
in practice
introduced into
MTS since the book
was first published.
These include:
Redesigned and
expanded flow
charts Additional
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charts for allergy and
palpitations New
practices - such as
the possibility of
revascularisation for
patients with stroke
New discriminators,
for example acute
neurological deficit
and significant
respiratory history
Redefinition of
existing
discriminators Also
new to this edition is
the incorporation of
sections on the use
of the risk averse
system in telephone
triage, in settings
where
‘streaming’ takes
place and as an
early warning score
for patients in all
unscheduled care
settings. The tone of
this edition reflects
the more up to date,
modified approach

to triage while
retaining the
principles of clinical
prioritisation, which
in the authors’
words “remains a
central plank of
clinical risk
management in
emergency care”.
Emergency Triage is
an essential
handbook for all
clinicians involved
in unscheduled care
settings such as
emergency care,
walk in centres,
minor injury units,
primary care out of
hours services.
Sustainability
CreateSpace
This Symposium
provided an
international forum
for exchange of ideas
and creation of
knowledge in recent
advances on Multi-
Functional Material

Structures and
Systems. Novel
theories,
mathematical models,
analyses, and
application of
computational and
experimental methods
are topics treated. In
particular, this work
reflects the state of the
art in mathematical
modeling,
computational
methods, new
experimental
methods, new and
advanced engineering
applications in
emerging technologies
advanced sensors,
structural health
monitoring, MEMS,
and advanced control
systems.
Introductory Spatial
Analysis Cengage
Learning
Alan Turing, pioneer
of computing and
WWII codebreaker,
is one of the most
important and
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influential thinkers of
the twentieth century.
In this volume for the
first time his key
writings are made
available to a broad,
non-specialist
readership. They
make fascinating
reading both in their
own right and for
their historic
significance:
contemporary
computational theory,
cognitive science,
artificial intelligence,
and artificial life all
spring from this
ground-breaking
work, which is also
rich in philosophical
and logical insight. An
introduction by
leading Turing expert
Jack Copeland
provides the
background and
guides the reader
through the selection.
About Alan Turing
Alan Turing FRS
OBE, (1912-1954)

studied mathematics at
King's College,
Cambridge. He was
elected a Fellow of
King's in March
1935, at the age of
only 22. In the same
year he invented the
abstract computing
machines - now
known simply as
Turing machines - on
which all subsequent
stored-program digital
computers are
modelled. During
1936-1938 Turing
continued his studies,
now at Princeton
University. He
completed a PhD in
mathematical logic,
analysing the notion
of 'intuition' in
mathematics and
introducing the idea
of oracular
computation, now
fundamental in
mathematical
recursion theory. An
'oracle' is an abstract
device able to solve

mathematical
problems too difficult
for the universal
Turing machine. In
the summer of 1938
Turing returned to his
Fellowship at King's.
When WWII started
in 1939 he joined the
wartime headquarters
of the Government
Code and Cypher
School (GC&CS) at
Bletchley Park,
Buckinghamshire.
Building on earlier
work by Polish
cryptanalysts, Turing
contributed crucially
to the design of
electro-mechanical
machines ('bombes')
used to decipher
Enigma, the code by
means of which the
German armed forces
sought to protect their
radio
communications.
Turing's work on the
version of Enigma
used by the German
navy was vital to the
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battle for supremacy in
the North Atlantic.
He also contributed to
the attack on the
cyphers known as
'Fish'. Based on
binary teleprinter
code, Fish was used
during the latter part
of the war in
preference to morse-
based Enigma for the
encryption of high-
level signals, for
example messages
from Hitler and other
members of the
German High
Command. It is
estimated that the
work of GC&CS
shortened the war in
Europe by at least two
years. Turing received
the Order of the
British Empire for the
part he played. In
1945, the war over,
Turing was recruited
to the National
Physical Laboratory
(NPL) in London, his
brief to design and

develop an electronic
computer - a concrete
form of the universal
Turing machine.
Turing's report setting
out his design for the
Automatic
Computing Engine
(ACE) was the first
relatively complete
specification of an
electronic stored-
program general-
purpose digital
computer. Delays
beyond Turing's
control resulted in
NPL's losing the race
to build the world's
first working
electronic stored-
program digital
computer - an honour
that went to the Royal
Society Computing
Machine Laboratory
at Manchester
University, in June
1948. Discouraged by
the delays at NPL,
Turing took up the
Deputy Directorship
of the Royal Society

Computing Machine
Laboratory in that
year. Turing was a
founding father of
modern cognitive
science and a leading
early exponent of the
hypothesis that the
human brain is in
large part a digital
computing machine,
theorising that the
cortex at birth is an
'unorganised
machine' which
through 'training'
becomes organised
'into a universal
machine or something
like it'. He also
pioneered Artificial
Intelligence. Turing
spent the rest of his
short career at
Manchester
University, being
appointed to a
specially created
Readership in the
Theory of Computing
in May 1953. He was
elected a Fellow of the
Royal Society of
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London in March
1951 (a high honour).
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